TROON   COMMUNITY   COUNCIL
      TROON   CIVIC   AWARD
Tel: 01292-316993                                                                                       55 Brown Avenue
Email :  helen_duff@live.co.uk







   TROON         
        KA10   6PR
       15 November, 2019
Dear Secretary

I am writing to invite a Nomination for the annual Troon Community Council Civic Award.

The Award has been given to a number of worthy persons in our town, since its inception in 1979, but there have been many equally deserving Nominations over the years.  

We would hope that, if your Candidate was unsuccessful in previous years, you might consider putting that person’s name forward again this year. I have enclosed a copy of the Guidelines, which may help you decide if you wish to submit a Nomination.  
Any Troon Resident is eligible for the Award and can be nominated and seconded by any Adult or by an Organisation based in Troon. 
Each Nominee must have Written Signatures from the Proposer and Seconder and these persons must also reside in Troon.

No person can propose or second more than one Application and Applications should be no longer than 250 words
All Nominations are confidential within the Community Council, and we would request that you also regard any Nomination as confidential.  

All nominations should be sent to me at the above address 

by Friday, 20 December, 2019.

Thank you for your assistance over the years, and we look forward to your continued support in nominating a person for our Civic Award.

Yours sincerely
(Mrs) Helen Duff
Chairperson

